
Harlin  Announces  2021  Entry
Dates  for  Photography  Show
Competition
The Harlin Museum would like to announce the entry dates for
its upcoming 2021 Photography Show Competition, which will be
Friday, April 30th, and Saturday, May 1st, 2021, from 12 pm to
4 pm (both days), and issue a Call to Artists/Photographers
for their recent work in the field of photography.  If you
have  any  questions  regarding  entries  for  their  annual
Photography  Show  Competition,  please  email  the  museum  at
info@harlinmuseum.com  or  call  the  Museum  Desk  at  (417)
256-7801. Guidelines for entry to the competition can be found
below.
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